
DESCRIPTION
It’s a new year! And we’re all more than happy to put 
2020 in the rearview mirror. However, a new year means 
getting back to the basics and preparing for whatever 
the next 12 months might bring, including Occupational 
Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) inspections. 
To kick off our 2021 OSHA Hour webinar series, the 
speakers will discuss how employers can and should 
prepare for the possibility of a knock on the door by 
their favorite (or not) federal or state compliance safety 
and health officer. The speakers will also address steps 
employers can take to be well-postured in the event 
OSHA shows up.

SPEAKERS 
Phillip B. Russell (Tampa)
Jennifer Yanni (Orange County)
Eric E. Hobbs, Moderator

DATE
Thursday, January 28, 2021

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  

OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact Marilu Oliver at (404) 870-1755 or webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about the 
availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation related to this 
event, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

OSHA HOUR: GETTING BACK TO THE BASICS IN THE NEW YEAR—
HOW BEST TO PREPARE FOR AN OSHA INSPECTION
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